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Frequently Asked Questions 
Order of the Health Officer Closure of Oconto County Owned Campgrounds and Boat 

Landings; Suspension of ATV/UTV Use on County Roads that Are Part of the Trail System 
 
What is closed? 
Boat landings and campgrounds that are owned by Oconto County are closed.  This order does 
not close boat landings and campgrounds that are under the control of a municipality, 
township, federal agency, or a private business.  Oconto County officials would like to maintain 
a supportive relationship with the previously listed entities as well as collaborate with them in 
encouragement to take similar action.   
 
Does this order suspend use of ATV/UTV on the trails?   
No.  This order suspends use of ATV/UTV on county roads that are part of the Oconto County 
Trail System.  For trail information visit: https://www.ocontocounty.org/trail-reports/  
 
Are UTVs included? 
Yes.  The order suspends the use of ATV and UTV on county roads that are part of the Oconto 
County Trail System. 
 
Can I fish from shore? 
Yes, you can fish from shore in waters close to your home.  Remember to keep at least 6 feet of 
space between you and others.  
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